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Monitoring and Reporting 

 
The UW School of Environmental and Forest Sciences tracks and monitors a number of 
aspects of our academic programs to ensure that we are achieving success or 
improving on our numeric and diversity goals within our programs. The following data 
are collected and reported for these purposes. 

 
Data on Each Graduate Admissions Cycle 

 
At the conclusion of each graduate admissions cycle (currently May 1) SEFS gathers 
statistical data on gender and ethnicity from: 1. the applicant pool; 2. the admitted 
applicant pool; and 3. the admitted and offer accepted applicant pool. 

 
These data will be broken down into two sets: as a percentage of each of the total 
pool, by male/female/nonbinary; and by self-identified ethnicity and international 
status. The resulting information will be presented to the faculty in a faculty meeting, 
and maintained and tracked over time to identify trends and consider corrections that 
can be made by our recruitment and admissions processes. 
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